
Quarternote – October 2019 

Your Board of Directors of the Prime Time Band last met on August 8, 2019. The minutes of 
the April meeting were approved. Any band member may request them by contacting Dee 
Smith at dorotheasmith@earthlink.net or 805-451-3111.  The officers and board members for 
2019 are as follows: 

President:  Dee Smith   Pops Band:  Bill Callahan 
Vice President: Gretchen Ostergren  Publicity:  Bill Rizzi 
Secretary:  Debbie Kaska  Social Chair:  Barb Nagle Statler 
Treasurer:  Patricia McKinnon 

Winter Concert at San Marcos High School 
Our Winter Concert will be held on Sunday, November 24 at 2 pm at San Marcos High 
School.   

POPS Band – Veteran’s Parade Trolley November 9 
Our next POPS event is the Veteran’s Day Parade Trolley on Saturday, November 9.  It is not 
too late to sign up!  As usual, we will be meeting at the DMV Parking Lot on Castillo Street at 
10:30 am. 

Stow House Concert  
The summer Stow House Concert this past August was a great success, with one of our 
biggest audiences yet!  As Jeff said, “we had a wonderful concert at Stow House, great fun, 
great weather, and enthusiastic audience!  Thanks for making it a success!” 

Finances  
October marks the beginning of our next dues cycle, so get your dues ($100) in to Pat. 
  

Summer Concert Videos Available for viewing on the PTB Website! 
You can watch a video of our Summer Concert selections on the Prime Time Band Website.  
You can find them by clicking on the Summer Concert link in the  “Pictures, Music and other 
new stuff” section of the Home Page. 
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Prime Time Band 25th Anniversary Celebration 
Our Band’s 25th Anniversary will be in 2020.  We are planning a celebration to be held at the 
2020 Fall Concert.  A committee is being formed to work on plans for the celebration, and 
anyone wishing to work on the committee is welcome.  You should contact Dee Smith if 
interested. 

Website 
Please remember to visit our website for information about sectionals, performances, 
rehearsals, band members, social activities and band history. 

New PTB Members 
We welcome the following new (and not-so-new) members to the band: 
Sue DeRogatis, flute 
Ruth Tucker, flute 
Sharon Vincent, clarinet 
Lynel Lemon, clarinet 
Sally Gilmour, clarinet 
Roger Lehman, euphonium 
Bill Forgie, percussion  (welcome back, Bill!) 

Calendar
Nov 9 – Sat      10:30 am     Veteran’s Parade Trolley 
Nov 23 – Sat       9:00 am      Dress Rehearsal @ San Marcos – attendance is mandatory 
Nov 24 – Sun      2:00 pm      Winter Concert @ San Marcos 

-          Dee Smith, President
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http://ptband.org/

